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Dear Lattingtown Resident:

	 Enclosed is your parking hang tag. Please hang the tag from your rear-view mirror with the color side facing out while you are parked on the Lattingtown Beach Property.

	The Village Beach will open on Saturday, May 25th and it will close after Labor Day, on Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024. This year the beach will be open from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm and will be closed on Mondays, except on holidays.  Jason Higgins will be returning as our Beach Manager. To economize on beach operations, there will be no lifeguard on duty on weekdays during the month of June.  Although the recreation area will be open and a beach attendant will be on duty, a sign will be posted reading “BEACH CLOSED-SWIMMING PROHIBITED-NO LIFEGUARD ON DUTY”.  Any person who swims while the sign is posted will be doing so at his own risk.  Commencing July 1st, our full complement of lifeguards will be on duty and the beach will be open for swimming during the week as well as on the weekends.
 
We hope that all of the members will observe the following house rules, so that we can be assured that the safety of the members and the facility is maintained at all times. Please be aware that any member who does not treat the facility and the staff appropriately could have their membership revoked at any time.

1. Non-members must be accompanied by a member.
1. When no lifeguards are on duty, swimming is prohibited.
1. When using the refrigerator, please remove all perishables at the end of your event on a daily basis.  We cannot store any perishables.
1. Climbing on the rock jetty and the sea wall is dangerous and is not allowed for safety reasons.
1. Bonfires are strictly prohibited.
1. All kayaks must be removed from the rack when the Beach closes for the season on September 3, 2024. 

	Let’s have a great summer at the beach.

						 Sincerely,

						
    	  Jason Higgins                                    Robert W. Fagiola	                         Enrico Lucidi
           
              Beach Manager		                          Mayor		                  Street Commissioner





	


	



